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“The Go Digital project is a shining example of how
businesses can benefit from expert advice paired with
practical financial support. We are incredibly grateful
for the opportunity and would wholeheartedly
recommend it to others.”

Tiffany Crosson-Smith — Tatty's Original

“The Go Digital project has been
a game-changer for our
business, and we cannot
recommend it highly enough. *

"Having someone guide you
through the tricky stuff really
helps you get it right. *

“The grant itself was incredibly
helpful in covering the costs of
professional website
development, but it was Kate's
advice that made this
investment truly valuable.”

o The Go Digital project has been a game-changer for our business, and
.“.. we cannot recommend it highly enough. From start to finish, the
DI g Ital support we received was exceptional, particularly from our advisor,
=, Kate. Her expertise and guidance were instrumental in helping us
g make the most of our £500 grant, which we invested in website
development.

Kate took the time to understand our business needs and provided
tailored advice that felt both actionable and forward-thinking. Her
insights went far beyond surface-level recommendations, helping us to
prioritise features and functionality that would truly enhance our online
presence. She also helped us navigate the often-overwhelming world
of digital tools and strategies, ensuring we made informed decisions
every step of the way.

Borough Council of
King’s Lynn &
West Norfolk

The grant itself was incredibly helpful in covering the costs of
professional website development, but it was Kate's advice that made
this investment truly valuable. Thanks to her guidance, we now have a
modern, user-friendly website that not only looks fantastic but also
drives meaningful engagement with our customers.




